
  

  

   

HOUR 1 REPORT 

 

    

The Nürburging 24 hours of 2020 is underway! – and in very wet conditions, which 

are expected to persist through the race. As a result, all cars have started the race 

on wet tyres. 

The Pro driver #101 Walkenhorst Motorsport BMW M6 GT3 was started by Christian 

Krognes – who also set the qualifying lap, and at the end of the first hour, the car is 

running 12th overall, just over 1 minute 30 seconds from the lead. Krognes dropped a 

few places at the start, but then made a few spots back, both on track, and due to 

early pit stops. 



  

  

The #100 Pro-Am M6 GT3 was started by Andreas Ziegler, and lost ground at the 

start and is now running in 27th in the SP9 class, and 50th overall. 

 

In the SP8T class, the BMW M4 GT4s have slipped down from their 1-2 positions on 

the grid in the early phase of the race, with the pole-sitting #73 car, now driven by 

Daniel Harper, dropping to fourth in class, while Ben Tuck is running third in class at 

the end of the first hour – with neither car having yet served a pit stop. 

  


